
   
  

 
  
 
 

 
 

 

Another week has flown by and we are nearly half way through the school year! Several teachers have let me know that 
certain children appear very sleepy and appear to be staying up very late, watching films and playing games on devices. If 
children are tired, this will clearly affect their learning in school. Research clearly shows that lack of sleep affects memory. 

The approximate hours of sleep needed by children of different ages, as taken from the NHS website are as follows: 
4 years: 11 hours 30 minutes, 7 years: 10 hours 30 minutes, 9 years: 10 hours, 11 years: 9 hours 30 minutes. 

Please make every effort to ensure your child has an appropriate amount of sleep to stay healthy, alert and ready to 
learn.  

PTA Quiz Night - A big THANK YOU to all those who helped out or came along and supported this event. 
Everyone there seemed to enjoy the night and it was great to see parents and children enjoying spending time together.  

 
Extra-Curricular Clubs 
You may have noticed that we are working hard to increase the opportunities for the children to take part in extra-curricular 
activities. Our latest Mad Science, Gymnastics, Dance and Art clubs are proving to be very popular with the children.  
Doh-Re-Mi Singing. This week I sent home a letter with attached flyers for Singing Lessons for Y1 to Y6 children on 
Wednesdays 3:30-4:15pm - if you would like your child to have these lessons, but didn’t receive the letter/flyer, please 
contact the office for the information and return the slip as soon as possible.  
Sunshine Club We are starting a lunchtime club for our youngest children (YR and Y1) who would like to explore more about 
bible stories through Art & Craft, quizzes, drama etc. Please note this club will be limited to 10 children at a time but we will 
try to rotate the groups, to ensure all children have the opportunity to get involved. 

 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Shane Staker in Y5 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Shane always uses good manners and 
is polite and respectful. We are delighted to see him shining in and around school. Well done Shane - keep it up- we are all 
very proud of you! 

 

Ethos Group Cake Sale 
A big Thank You to the Ethos Group and all those who sent in cake donations or bought them in order to 
support Christian Aid. Together the children raised an amazing £188.32 -we are very proud of them for their 
care and compassion.The Ethos Group researched different charities carefully and chose to support Christian 

Aid because its aim is to: “work for, and with people of all faiths, and none, to fight injustice and pursue our vision of a world 
without poverty.” 
 Road Safety Letter Lancashire County Council     
Please read the attached letter on Road safety and Parking from LCC. Parking Enforcement Officers are being deployed to 
raise awareness of tickets being issued to drivers 
who stop, drop off or set down children or 
passengers on zig-zags and other restricted areas.   

 
 
 
                                     Thank you for your support, 

                                               C M Seagrave 
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